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Meeting Minutes 
November 6, 2019 
 
Attendees:  16  Jerry Braunberger, Gail Glass, Mike Glass, Bert Jacobson, Simon Levear, Bonnie 
Mueller, Hope Mueller, Jim Mueller, Karl Mueller, Keith Olsen, Licia Shultz, Peggy Steck, Tim Steck, 
Russ Walters, Bren Wamsley, Lorin Wamsley 
 
President, Bert Jacobson called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
Secretary, Bren Wamsley read the October 2nd meeting minutes.  They were approved as read. 
Treasurer, Jim Mueller presented the Treasurers’ report and it was approved as presented. 
 

Old Business 
 

Venue Update 
Lorin Wamsley provided the following updates:    

• Valley River Center – We won’t know anything until after the first of the year. 

• Douglas County – They are hoping to have the PRA schedule in December so we know 
what dates are available for our events. 

• Hoo Doo – We have received ACCO dates and after much discussion, we are going to 
reserve June 27th and 28th.   

Sponsor Update 
Lorin Wamsley will start calling potential sponsors after the banquet.      

501c3 Foundation Update 
Licia Shultz stated the next 501c3 meeting is schedule for December 11th  6:00 pm at Bert 
Jacobson’s home.  Please RSVP.  We will be reviewing work assignments.  Our goal is to 
begin soliciting funds the 2nd quarter of 2020. 

Coffin Race Recap 
Keith Olsen reported the event went very well.   We received compliments on the integrity of 
our vehicle during tech.  We placed 4th.   We will be looking at needed improvements to do 
better next year.  Tim Steck purchased a new easy up with club name and logos.  It is very 
well done.   

Banquet Update 
Bren Wamsley reported we are ready.   We have 95 people attending.  Bonnie Mueller will 
check on whether there is a coffin race video we can run at the banquet.   

2019 Donations 
Bonnie Mueller provided an update on donations made year to date.  For the year the following 
will be donated: 

• Food for Lane County  1000.00 

• Oakridge Volunteer Firefighters 1200.00 

• Candlelighters     150.00 

• Warriors on Track     150.00 

• OR Guide Dogs for the blind   150.00 

• 501c3 Foundation   1550.00 
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Road Clean-up Recap 
Bonnie Mueller reported that 12 people attended the clean-up.  It was completed quickly with 
14 bags.  We will start again March and then August. Bonnie thanked everyone who 
participated.  

Timing School 
Tim Steck stated the Timing School will be Saturday, February 22nd.   

Report - Drivers by Class per Half 
Tim Steck provided a printout of Drivers by Class per Half showing that the DDO class needed 
to be changed to the street prepared run groups to equalize the number of cars in each half 
day.  Everyone approved this change and thanked Tim for providing the information. 
 

New Business  

 
Newsletter Release 

Jim Mueller will prepare the November Newsletter. It will include a 2 newsletter articles by 
Simon Levear and Bren Wamsley.  Also, the “REAL” IROC results. 

 
Adjourn Meeting 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:22 pm 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Bren Wamsley 

 

Homework Assignments 
 

News Articles will be written by the following individuals and are submitted to Bren Wamsley no later 
than the first Friday following the monthly meeting. 
   
 
NOV Bren Wamsley  DEC Peggy Steck   JAN Jerry Braunberger   
FEB     MAR     APR     
MAY     JUN     JUL 
 
All – Wednesday, December 11th 6:00 pm - 501c3 meeting at Jacobson home 
All – Saturday, February 22nd – Timing School at the Steck’s home 

Bert Jacobson – will repair bad wiring on registration trailer lights 
Bert Jacobson – will add break away cable for brakes on the registration trailer 
Bert Jacobson – cost of alternate colored cones 
Bonnie Mueller – 501c3 projects 
Bonnie Mueller – Determine road clean up dates for 2020 
Jim Mueller – 501c3 projects 
Jim Mueller – November Newsletter Release 
Jim Mueller – Modify DDO class on flyer template 
Lorin Wamsley – 2020 Sponsors 
Lorin Wamsley – 2020 Venues 

Tim Steck - replace the transmitter/receiver units for timing gear 
 
 
 


